
 

 

 

 

Circular No. 29/06-2024 

To          Date: June 10, 2024 

 

All Affiliated State Units 

 

Dear Madam/Sirs, 

Please refer to the decision of AFI as regards to the issuance of digital certificates 

to the athletes. 

All the states are requested to stop issuance of physical certificates with 

immediate effect and start issuing the digital certificates by uploading your results       

on your website.  You are requested to do necessary changes in your website by 

making necessary provision of uploading the results of your meet. Accordingly, 

athletes can download their certificates without wasting any time.  The process 

will also reduce the expenses of the State Associations and stop issuance of bogus 

certificates. 

The above procedure must be implemented in your respective state within three 

months.  

Regards, 

Ravinder Chaudhry 

Secretary, AFI  


